
      MEMORANDUM  
                                 650 Winchester Road, Libertyville, IL  60048             

                  (847) 377-7500 FAX (847) 377-7173 

                                    
 
 
 

DATE:  August 12, 2011 
 

      TO:  Peter E. Kolb, Director, Phil Perna Assistant Director, Gordon White Chief Engineer 

               Public Works           

 

FROM: Fred Treven 
 

       RE: FY 2011 Facilities Painting Project 
             Bid No. 11128, PW 2011.040 
   Bid/Recommendation of Award 
 
 

Attached for your attention is the bid tabulation for the subject project which was 
opened on August 11, 2011 at 2:00PM. Seven bids were received from the twenty 
contractors listed on the plan holders list. Tecorp, Inc. (Joliet, Illinois) submitted 
the low bid ($142,333.00). The Engineer’s Estimate was $150,000.00. 
 
 Tecorp, Inc. has been in Business for over 16 years since its' inception and has 
worked on projects from the Joliet area north to Gurnee ranging in cost from 
$68,000 to $948,000.00. Although Tecorp, Inc. has not worked for The Lake 
County Public Works Department previously, however they are currently 
contracted by Lake County Public Water District and the North Shore Sanitary 
District  who indicated that Tecorp, Inc. has been good to work with and have 
provided good quality workmanship.  
 
Based on the bid submitted by Tecorp, Inc. and conversations with references  
we are confident in recommending contract award to Tecorp, Inc. for the FY2011 
Project. 
 
 

 
      
 
 

 
   

 

LakeCounty
Department of Public Works


